
To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From: Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date: December 2, 2024 
 
Re: Ordinance 1970: Amending the Stormwater Rates 
 

At the November 7, 2024, meeting, Council heard Ordinance 1970 on first 
reading. The ordinance will set stormwater rates for fiscal years 2026, 2027, and 2028. 
The rates will increase by approximately 4.00% each year.  

 
Council met with Baker Tilly to discuss the results of their study. These rates will 

fund the ongoing operations and capital improvements needed to maintain the stormwater 
system. The new rates will go into effect with the bills due in March of each fiscal year. 

 
 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
 By motion and roll call vote, adopt Ordinance 1970 on second reading as 
presented. 


